
 

 

Become a Dementia Friend 
Hirwaun & Penderyn Community Council are working with The Alzheimer’s 
Society to hold Dementia Friends sessions within Hirwaun and Penderyn. 

These sessions are free and are open to everyone within Hirwaun and Penderyn. 

There are 3 individual sessions which will be held at Hirwaun Village Hall between 6pm and 7pm on the 
following dates: 

Tuesday 15th May 2018 

Monday 21st May 2018 

Wednesday 6th June 2018 

 

Each session has 10 spaces and operates on a first come first served basis. 

If you would like to book a place, please contact the Community Council’s Executive Officer on 01685 
812850 or HPCC01@BTCONNECT.COM,  

There is scope to hold additional sessions if there is enough interest. If you would prefer a session in the 
daytime please let us know. 
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